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To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: 

Subject: 

The Acting Secretary 

Executive Board Travel 

The Secretary has received the following memoranda: 

1. 

2. 

From Mr. Marino, dated December 29, 1992: 

Please advise the Executive Board that my Advisor, 
Mr. Ernest0 Martinez-Alas, will travel to El Salvador on 
official Fund business in connection with the staff 
visit. Mr. Martinez-Alas will leave on January 6, 1993 
and will return on or about January 23, 1993. 

From Mr. de Groote, dated December 30, 1992: 

EBAM/92/146 

December 31, 1992 

Would you please inform the Executive Board that I 
intend to travel to Brussels, on official Fund business for 
consultation with my authorities. 

I will leave Washington on Thursday, December 31, 1992 
and will be back in Washington on/or about Monday, 
January 11, 1993. During that period I intend to spend a few 
days on personal business. 

In the absence of objection by the close of business on Monday, 
January 4, 1993, the travel will be deemed approved by the Executive Board 
and it will be so recorded in the minutes of the next meeting thereafter. 
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